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News from BBMS...

Bonnie Branch Middle School <do-not-reply@hcpss.org>
Fri 5/29/2020 5:31 PM
To:  Claire Striebich <Claire_Striebich@hcpss.org>

Bonnie Branch Middle School

News from BBMS...

Dear BBMS Families,

Here is your BBC Video of the Week:  http://bbms.hcpss.org/news/2020/04/bbc-
show

Great job again students!!

We thought you’d also like a sneak preview of the community message video…
starring Mr. Lentz, Ms. Jimenez, Ms. Heinz, and Mr. Powers… with staff photos from
Ms. Germroth, Ms. Travisano and Ms. Romans!  Thanks everyone!  

Click here to watch the video:   https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=1M66bN5QXx0  

(Ms. Striebich will have this on our website soon!)

We hope you are doing well, staying safe, and feeling good about how virtual learning
is going.  We only have a few more weeks to go, so hang in there Sharks!

We learned this week that teachers will assign work for two more weeks: 

June 1 to 5
June 8 to 12

During the week of June 15 to 19; teachers will provide time for students to turn in
any missing assignments and wrap up grades, as well as engage students in
alternative learning activities.  

This week you will get a chance to complete a survey letting us know if you have
any items at BBMS that need to be picked up, including:  medications,
instruments, locker shelves, and personal items in lockers.  We will assign times
for families to stop by BBMS where we will greet you and bring items out to your car. 
There will be a process for picking up items and dropping off HCPSS materials.  All of
this will be shared with you separately.  We anticipate using June 9, 10, & 11 for pick up
days.
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Address
4979 Ilchester Road
Ellicott City, MD 21043

Phone
410-313-2580

Website
bbms.hcpss.org

Twitter
@hcpss_bbms

Instagram
@bonnie_branch_ms

As we get closer to June 23, we will finish the year with our annual talent show! 
Look for details coming home next week for students.  We hope they create videos of
their talents, including music, art, sports, tik tok dances, etc.  We will create a montage
of their work to be viewed before the last day of school.  This should be fun for all to
see!

Lastly, we have been working with the PTA, Student Council and 8th Grade Team
to come up with ways to appropriately show the BBMS 8th Grade Class of 2020
how very special they are to us.  Plans are in place to commemorate their time at
BBMS with a school plaque, a farewell video, and an online raffle.  Parents, students
and staff are working hard to put all of this together and we will share this with you
soon!

Hang in there Sharks - we know you can do it!

Drew Cockley
Principal
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